
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Request or Concerns 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact Kaitlyn Linford with Golden Spike Realty. 

Request are preferred to be in writing and can be done via email to 

kaitlyn.goldenspike@gmail.com or sent via usps to PO Box 238, Roy UT 84067. You can also 

call at 801-773-1777. 
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STATEMENTS 

Please note that not all Statements are showing the correct balance owed. Desert Edge has not 

transferred all information to Golden Spike Realty yet and because of this Statements were 

created for the regular monthly HOA fees due in January. As further information is collected all 

Statements will be updated with correct balances owed and credits. If you have any questions or 

information you would like added to your account please email Kaitlyn at 

kaitlyn.goldenspike@gmail.com  
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